
 

 

 

 

 

 

 10 December 2024 

 

           Notification of Penalty for Update Misdeclaration of Dangerous Goods 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

  

Regarding to the provision of inaccurate information regarding hazardous goods, there is a 

significant risk of harm and damage to relevant personnel, the environment, property, and 

customers' goods 

 

Maersk A/S C/O Maersk Line (Thailand) Ltd has consistently detected discrepancies in the 

declared information of hazardous goods. To ensure the safety of all parties involved, Maersk 

Line Thailand Limited has adjusted the fee structure for the declaration of hazardous goods. 

The details of the fee adjustment are as follows: 

  

Details of the Penalty: 

  

Description:   Misdeclaration Fee 

  

Amount:   15,000 USD per container 

  

Effective Date:  10 January 2025 (applicable from the vessel's departure date) 

  

Payment Terms:  Prepaid 

  

  

In an event that costs are incurred due to the Misdeclare of hazardous goods resulting from 

incomplete declarations, Maersk A/S C/O Maersk Line (Thailand) Ltd will immediately invoice 

the booking party for all associated costs, including Misdeclaration fees. 

  

Maersk A/S C/O Maersk Line (Thailand) Ltd would like to express its sincere gratitude for your 

continued support. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact our customer service department. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

Maersk A/S C/O Maersk Line (Thailand) Ltd 

 

 
 

 



10 ธันวาคม 2567

10 มกราคม 2568

15,000 USD  ต่อตู้คอนเทนเนอร(์per Container )


